


Todd Stermer, CMC 
City Clerk 

DATE: March 31, 2023 

TO: COUNCILMEMBERS 
MAYOR DYER 
CITY MANAGER WHITE 

FROM  TODD STERMER, CMC, City Clerk 

SUBJECT: CORRESPONDENCE RECEIVED REGARDING CESAR CHAVEZ BLVD. 

Attached, please find the following correspondence received by the Clerk’s Office: 

1. Letter dated 3-27-2023, from Marie Brown

The letter was addressed to the “Fresno County Board of Supervisors C/O Nelson 
Esparza.”  The Fresno County  Board of Supervisors believe the intended recipient of 
the correspondence was the Fresno City Council and forwarded the letter to the City 
Clerk’s Office. 

Thank you. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3-27-2023 letter from Marie Brown 
 







From:
To: Todd Stermer
Cc:

Subject: Letter from Marie Brown to Nelson Esparza
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2023 10:32:19 AM
Attachments: avieira 230330-101750-6e9f.pdf

External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Good morning,

We received this letter but believe it may have been addressed to the wrong office. The envelope was addressed to
the Board of Supervisors however, the letter was addressed to Nelson Esparza. I have attached a copy of the letter to
this email for you. Can you please confirm that it will be given to your councilmembers.

Thank you,

Alexandria Vieira | Deputy Clerk I

Board of Supervisors

The County of Fresno is an Equal Opportunity Employer




